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July 2, 2018 NPC Friends
& Family

Larry Scarber

cl/o Silver Creek Rotary

P.O. Box 1266

Taylor, AZ 85939

Dear Chief Scarber:

Thank you for your generosity in providing two $1,000.00 scholarships to NPC students
this past year. Per your request, we notified a second scholar, Sadie Renee Miller, and
she accepted her $1,000.00 scholarship award on June 29, 2018 via email. After
confirming that she is registered full-time for Fall 2018, | have sent a check in this
amount to the NPC Business Office, and they will apply it to Sadie’s student account.

I know that you and your group are aware that financial barriers are the greatest
challenge NPC students face on the path to a post-secondary degree, but | must tell
you that the scholarships you have provided really are life-changing. For your records,
NPC Friends and Family is a 501-¢c-3 non-profit, EIN# 86-0478757.

Please extend my sincere thanks to your group. This is a wonderful gift to our students,
and it will make a true difference in the lives of those who really need it!

Sincerely,
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gefa;dmt Welson, Executive Director

NPC Friends & Family
1611 South Main Street
Snowflake, AZ 85937
928-536-6245
www.npcfriendsfamily.org

Yever believe that a few caring feofle can 't change the world. Fon indeed, that's all who ever have.
-Margaret Mead

Northland Pioneer College Friends & Family ¢ 1611 S. Main §t.. Snowflake, AZ 85937
(928) 536-6245 = www.npc.edu/friends_family



